
EDENTON-CHOWAN BOARD OF EDUCATION 
QUARTERLY MEETING 

Monday, July 19, 2010, 6:30 pm 
Central Office Conference Room 

 
M I N U T E S 

 
The Edenton-Chowan Board of Education met for its Quarterly Meeting on Monday, July 
19, 2010, 6:30 pm, Central Office Conference Room with the following members 
present:  Chairman Ricky Browder, John Guard, Jean Bunch, Win Dale, Kay Wright, 
and Gene Jordan.  Others present were: Superintendent Allan Smith and Hackney 
High. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ricky Browder. 
 
PUBLIC/BOARD DIALOGUE: None. 
 
 
Chairman Ricky Browder requested a motion to go into closed session pursuant to 
N.C.G.S. 115C-319 and N.C.G.S. 115C-321.  A motion was made by Kay Wright, 
seconded by Gene Jordan to enter into closed session. 
 
The meeting returned to open. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
    Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
    Ricky Browder, Chairman 
 
 
 
    Allan T. Smith, Secretary 
 
 


